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TOWN GREEN TENNIS CLUB. March 2024.

Hi Everyone,

Welcome to the new season at Town Green Tennis Club. The first Cub Night is Tuesday 9t April. All members
and prospective members are welcome.

In April, the club will have a brand new look, with fully refurbished and repainted courts. The moss has already
all been removed.

More good news is that there’s no increase in subs this year. Please return your forms (with cheque if not
paying direct by BACS) to Liz.

We will be playing a Ladies and Men’s team in the Liverpool league and a mixed team (newly promoted again)
in the Southport league. All match fixtures are on the website tgtc.net.

Club Night for members play is on Tuesday evenings from 7pm.Wednesdays will be practice evenings for
members wanting to improve aspects of their game. The courts are open for members with keys to play
throughout the year.

Junior coaching runs every Saturday morning. Bill has retired as coach and John is now running these courses.
John will have LTA Level 2 qualification early this summer.

John will also be supervising Family Playing Sessions after Junior Coaching on Saturdays.

More coaching courses will be offered for beginners and new members during the season.

We will organise playing sessions on Sunday afternoons if there is enough interest from members and families.

Senior Tennis playing mornings between 10-12 noon are held on Wednesdays and Fridays throughout the
year. All members are welcome to come along to these.

We now have a Facebook page run by Paul. Any posts or photos about the club are welcome.
We hope you have a great season.

Julian
CHAIRMAN.



